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Notice Concerning Initial Assessment in Conformity of Continued Listing Standards for New
Market Segments

On July 9, 2021, KLab Inc. (the “Company”) received the "Notice Concerning Initial Assessment in Conformity of
Continued Listing Standards for New Market Segments" from the Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. (“TSE”) and confirmed

compliance with the continued listing standards for the prime market.

In the future, the Company will plan to carefully consider the matter and submit an application in accordance with the

schedule established by the TSE after a resolution of the Board of Directors for selection of the new market segment.

* This disclosure is intended to inform you of the results of notices received from the TSE and does not inform you that

the Board of Directors has resolved to select the market.
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